
 

 

MEDIA STATEMENT  

Date: 30 September 2025 

To: Editors / Producers/ Journalists 

 
RELOCATION OF PROVINCIAL TREASURY’S REGIONAL OFFICE AND 
TEMPORARY ARRANGEMENTS FOR SERVICE CONTINUITY  
 
The Gert Sibande regional office of the Mpumalanga Provincial Treasury will relocate 
from its current location in Evander to a new facility in Secunda, Govan Mbeki Local 
Municipality, at the end of October 2025.  
 
The regional office provides tender administration and advisory services on the central 
supplier database and the invoice tracking system to the business community in the 
region and nearby areas. 
 
To ensure that communities continue to receive the same high-quality services 
throughout this transition, the department has arranged for alternative access points at 
nearby tender administration centres within the region, effective 1 October 2025.  
 
The staff members from the regional office will be strategically deployed to nearby 
centres to bolster service capacity and ensure uninterrupted support as we move to 
the new office.  
 
The suppliers may also utilise the Middleburg office as a convenient alternative for their 
supply chain management services needs during this period. 
 
The new address for the regional office is No. 5 Van Eck Street (opposite Sasol Value 
Gas Station) in Secunda.  
 
Issued by the Mpumalanga Provincial Treasury 

For more information, kindly contact Mr Letshela Jonas (Departmental 

Communication) on 079 500 0154 / 013 766 4323/ 4311 or lajonas@mpg.gov.za 

 


